
Lunch with LAUC-I 
Thursday, August 18, 2005 
LL 460 
12:00 - 1:00 pm 
Light refreshments will be served 
 
The LAUC-I Executive Board and Program Committee invites you to attend the next Lunch with 
LAUC-I.  We will have an informal reporting session on the highlights of recent conferences, 
meetings, and workshops.  
  
If the time does not coincide with your normal lunch, please be sure to obtain supervisory 
approval. 
 
We hope to see you there. 

The LAUC-I Program Committee  
Harold Gee, Christina Woo, Wanda Pittman Jazayeri 
 


